
After seeing the basics of SB 868, and SB 797 it appears that these are just more bills, taking away the 
rights of Oregon gun owners. 
 
As an Oregon gun owner, I oppose these bills, and would hope that  they do not see the light of day.  It is 
simply another attempt to demonize Oregon Gun owners, and take away our rights!!!!! 
 
 
Respectfully yours, 
 
Lucien Gunderman 
 
 
Crown Hill Farm 
Crown Hill Farm Enterprises 
Mochettaz & Gunderman 
18155 NW Baker Creek Rd. 
McMinnville, OR 97128 
Ph.-Fax-503-472-5495 
www.crownhillfarmenterprises.com  
 

http://www.crownhillfarmenterprises.com/

